
The Therapy, Guidelines and Audit Subcommittee of the British Association of 
Dermatologists have discussed the proposals from NICE to:  
1. Defer review on guidance no 82 re use of tacrolimus and pimecrolimus for the treatment of 
atopic eczema; 
2. Move guidance no 81 re frequency of application of topical steroids for eczema to the static 
list 
We have no objections to either proposal 
  
 


